
Submitter: Judith   Stewart 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Our mail-in voting system has been more than adequate, allowing a high proportion 

of the state's voters the opportunity to vote.  It is a success story and a role model for 

other states wishing to transfer to vote-by-mail.  In-person same day voting could 

open the door for voter suppression.  It would also make it difficult for those who find 

it difficult to travel, are at home with small children, or any number of factors that 

might keep them away from a voting booth.  Please, do not dismantle a system that 

works, and works well!   


